
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is spending $6 billion over four 
years to deliver more than 170 new and upgraded 
schools. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over four years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

Karabar High School

A project is underway to upgrade Karabar High 
School. The project will deliver eight new teaching 
and learning spaces, one new seminar space, a new 
staff study facility, new covered walkways and ramps 
and landscape and accessibility improvement works.

Progress summary

The tender process for the construction contractor is 
now complete, and the works have been awarded to 
Joss Construction.

Construction will commence soon following 
completion of an Aboriginal archeology investigation.

As part of preparation for construction, 
demountables will be removed.

The upgrade is expected to be completed in 
mid-2020.

Keeping you updated

We are here to make sure that work is completed 
safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on 
the school community at every opportunity.

We will keep you updated through regular updates 
to our website at the link here – https://www.
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/k/karabar-
high-school.html and through correspondence such 
as this update.
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